

JANET QUINN < janet quinn@msd.k12.wi.us>

masking in schools

1 message

Sarah Lambert Freeman < hello@hiveandhollow.earth>

Mon. Aug 9, 2021 at 9:36 AM

To: janet quinn@msd.k12.wi.us

Cc: christopher freeman@msd.k12.wi.us, clinton moses@msd.k12.wi.us, david styer@msd.k12.wi.us, tanya_husby@msd.k12.wi.us, amy_riddle-swanson@msd.k12.wi.us, charlie_schneider@msd.k12.wi.us, mark hillman@msd.k12.wi.us, karl palmer@msd.k12.wi.us, angela skillings@msd.k12.wi.us

Hello Janet,

I am not able to attend tonight's meeting in person, would you please read the following statement? My name is Sarah Lambert Freeman, and I live at N5150 410th Street in Menomonie.

Dear members of the board,

As a business owner, parent and community member I implore you to listen and adhere to the recommendations of the experts in the health community regarding masking. The CDC and the DPI are recommending masking in schools. You have previously requested information from Dr. Horvath and KT Gallagher and then ignored their advice. We cannot afford another shut down, nor should our children be punished or subjected to online schooling simply because some members of the community do not understand or believe in science. Beyond that, you are playing with lives, If you go ahead and vote to allow sub par safety measures you are opening the district up to libel should something horrible happen to any of our children or staff members. If community members do not want to follow the guidelines of the CDC, DPI and local health officials, they may choose the online schooling option.

Please prove the value of your leadership and act responsibly.

Thank you for you time, Sarah